

Consulate General of Canada

Consulat général du Canada

5/F, Three Exchange Square 8 Connaught Place, Central Hong Kong (SAR)

June 17, 2014

RECEIVED

23 JUN 2014

Mr. Kevin Chung Senior Manager Pat Davie Ltd 1205-06, New Kowloon Plaza 38 Tai Kok Tsui Road Kowloon, Hong Kong (SAR)

Dear Mr. Chung,

On behalf of the Government of Canada, I would like to express our sincere appreciation for the extraordinary contribution of your company and partners have made to the successful completion of the Chancery Relocation Project for the Consulate General of Canada in Hong Kong.

This was the largest relocation project undertaken by the Department of Foreign Affairs, Trade and Development in over 20 years and it is a model for future projects. We could not have achieved this result without your hard work, dedication and professionalism.

Your contribution to this project is greatly valued and respected.

Best regards,

Consul General

Canadä